
 

 

Dear KG Parents 

Greetings to you all. 

According to the ministry’s latest announcements and due to the 

long-term summer vacation. KG department decided to share with 

you a summer activity plan for our students. Kindly follow the plan 

up as the vacation will be too long and our children in a need to be 

perfectly prepared for the new academic year. 

The plan will be as follows: 

-  The rest of May: we will be uploading on Google Classrooms 

videos for the concepts they need to be aware of or revised 

for next year on Wednesday or Thursday according to each 

subject. 

- June: we will be uploading on the mini-lms weekly revision 

sheets. 

- July and first half of August: General activities (reading stories 

– speaking brief sentences on certain subjects – crafts – 

applications…etc.)  

Thanks for your support. Stay safe. 

        KG Assistant Principal                              School Principal 

              Loreen Essam                                     Ireeni  Zarif         

  


